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Treasurer Nominations 

 

Greetings NASIG members!  

 

Due to confusion on our part and the fact that the new 

treasurer election process is in its first iteration, we are 

here to announce that NASIG needs to elect a treasurer-

elect in 2010/2011 so that person can serve “in-

training” during Lisa Blackwell’s second year of service 

as acting treasurer.   

 

An additional form for treasurer nominations has 

appeared on the NASIG nominations site, and we 

encourage you to nominate away.   

 

Also, if you haven’t had the opportunity to nominate for 

the other offices that are open, let me use this as a 

reminder for you to do that as well!     

 

Nominations for all openings close on Monday, October 

11, 2010.  

 

As always, please contact either me or co-chair, Pam 

Cipkowski, if you have any questions or concerns about 

the nominations process. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Eleanor Cook 

Co-chair, NASIG Nominations & Elections Committee 

 


